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The Hoover Service Club is a non-profit club organized in 1975. Through the years the 
members have been committed to helping meet the needs of Hoover families. Currently, we 
focus on two areas - providing academic scholarships to students at Hoover and Spain Park 
High Schools and supporting families through Community Outreach donations.  

Hoover Service Club will host its annual Hearts in Harmony fund raising event on March 5, 2022 
at Hoover Country Club. The proceeds from this event will provide scholarships to academically 
strong students that need financial assistance to continue their education. Additionally, they will 
provide support for local agencies that support families in need. This support is given through 
food banks, educational agencies, and local charities that support families facing daily 
challenges.  

Our Hearts in Harmony theme this year is “Inspiring Others” and we hope you will be inspired to 
partner with us to raise funds for these worthwhile endeavors. You can help in two ways – 
becoming a patron and purchasing tickets to the Hearts in Harmony event. A donation form and 
an invitation are attached or you can make reservations and donations through our website 
www.hooverserviceclub.com. 

We thank you for your support and look forward to seeing you at the event. 

Yours truly, 

Bonnie Campbell 

Treasurer – 205-276-8258 
Hoover Service Club 
Tax ID# 52-2419083 
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